
Summer Holiday Homework 

When we return in the autumn term, all of our learning 

will be based around the topic of space; we will be 

studying the text “Cosmic” by Frank Cottrell-Boyce. 

Over the holidays, please make an object for our topic table in class. 

This object can be anything linked with space. For inspiration, I have 

given you images of things that you could make but, as always, if you 

have any other ideas – that is also fine. This homework must be in 

school by Monday 6th September 2021.  

Once you have created your object, I would like you to talk about it 

with the class, explain how you created it and how it links to our 

topic. The objects that you create will be central to our learning and 

will go on our topic table display. I’m very  excited to see your 

creations! 

 

Times Tables 

It’s really important that you continue practising all of your times 

tables. Some websites you can use to help you: 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-

button 

 

 http://www.johngom.com/ 

 

 

Spelling 

It is essential that you practise your spellings throughout the break 

too. 

https://spellingframe.co.uk/ 
 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
http://www.johngom.com/
https://spellingframe.co.uk/


Reading 

The Summer Reading 

Challenge is Back! 

This year’s theme is Wild 

World Heroes. 

Pack your bags because we’re 

headed for Wilderville! It’s a 

pretty cool place but there are 

lots of things that the Wild World Heroes can do to make their town 

even better for the people and animals that live there.  

Join the Wild World Heroes for the Summer Reading Challenge and 

discover how you can make a difference to the environment too. 

Wild World Heroes will feature amazing books, awesome rewards 

and plenty of ideas for taking care of our environment.  

Are you excited to join the Wild World Heroes this summer? 

For your summer reading, I would like for you to focus on the 

Summer Reading Challenge. However, if you would like to access even 

more books you can use the links below: 

www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home 

www.storylineonline.net 

https://readon.myon.co.uk/ 

 

 

Finally, I hope that you and your 

families have a wonderful summer 

holiday! I look forward to seeing you 

all in September. 

http://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home
http://www.storylineonline.net/
https://readon.myon.co.uk/


Some ideas for your Space creation: 

 

 

 

 

 


